
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 29, 2017 
 
 
Supervisor Lynn Compton, 4th District Supervisor 
County Government Center 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93408 
 
 
Dear Supervisor Compton: 
 
The SCAC took the following action at its August 28, 2017 meeting: 
 
Cardoni – SUB2017-00004 CO17-0059 – Proposed Parcel Map to subdivide 13.04 acres into 
two (2) parcels of 6.0 and 7.04 acres. The project locations are 564 and 608 Applegate Way in 
Arroyo Grande. The Land Use Committee reviewed the project and had a tied vote, primarily 
regarding water rights and usage. The project was then referred to the full Council.  
 
The Council subsequently heard a presentation from the Cardonis and their representative. After 
a discussion and question and answer period, the Council voted unanimously to recommend 
approval of the project.     
 
 
On behalf of the South County Advisory Council, 
 

 
Richard Wright,  
Correspondence Secretary    
 
 


